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March 2, 2023


Dear Parent or Guardian:


Our school is taking part in the Pennsylvania School Climate surveys provided by The Pennsylvania Department of Education. The survey for students in grades 3rd through 12th asks questions about school climate and measures three main domains: Social/Emotional Learning, Student Support, and Safe and Respectful School Climate. These surveys are intended to provide our district with data for use with our needs assessments, program development, and short and long term improvement planning.  


You can view the entire survey at your school’s front office or by following this link for elementary students, grades 3rd through 6th: � HYPERLINK "https://bit.ly/3xmRPE9" �https://bit.ly/3xmRPE9�; or this link for student’s grades 7th through 12th: � HYPERLINK "https://bit.ly/3wGqpIW" �https://bit.ly/3wGqpIW�.          


Participation in this survey is completely voluntary and will cause no risk to any student. The survey is designed to protect each student’s privacy. Students will not put their names on the survey. Also, no student will ever have their individual responses reported. The results of this survey will be used by Riverside for future improvement planning and programming.  


We would like all students grades 3rd through 12th to take part in the survey that will begin Monday, March 13, 2023 as part of their class day, but the survey is voluntary. No action will be taken against the school, you, or any student if the student chooses not to participate in the on-line survey that will be distributed March 13th. 


Please note that a separate communication will be sent on March 13th with a link for parents/guardians to participate in the School Climate Survey. We encourage you to complete this brief survey, as your input is crucial to helping us understand your needs and that of your children.


Please read the section below. If you do NOT want your student to take part in the survey, check the box and return the form to the school no later than Monday, March 8, 2023 or your child will participate in the survey process that begins Monday, March 13, 2023.  If your student’s teacher or principal cannot answer your questions about the survey, please call Dr. Tina Wydeen in the Counseling Department at 570-507-0846. Thank you.





Student Name: _______________________________________________ Grade: _________________





I have read this form and know what the survey is about [  ]





The Student MAY NOT participate in the survey.





Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________Date: ___________________





Phone Number: ______________________________








